Holbeton Parish Council Climate Change Subcommittee update

The sewage problem in the Erme estuary

A second public meeting is being held in All Saints Church on Friday the 18th November, starting at 7pm.

This will be attended by our MP, Sir Gary Streeter and representatives from South West Water and The Environment Agency.

Do come along and hear what they have to say, as well as putting your questions to them.

Local composting schemes

Now that South Hams District Council has announced that its garden waste collections are ceasing, many communities are looking at the option of setting up local schemes.

Two neighbouring parishes are considering a facility at Collaton.

We will be discussing the options for Holbeton. **Please contact me** if you are interested in becoming involved or already planning a facility.

The Parish Council's website climate change pages

This includes a number of links to other climate change and environmental websites, both local and national. Just Google "Holbeton Parish Council", go to the "climate change" pages and then "useful links".

The Wildflower area by the Reading Rooms

After a great start last year the weather worked against our attempts to get annual flowers established this spring. We have now cleared the area and will be re-seeding annuals ready for next summer.

Harry Baumer 01752 830274, harryluson@gmail.com